
Postgraduate Students’ 

 Association (PGSA)  

Writing Retreat 2015 #2 
 

 

When? Thursday 30th April, at 5:00 – 7:00pm. 
Where? Engineering Building Room 404.503&504 
Who? Exclusively for postgraduate students. 
Cost? It’s free! 
 
We all know that writing can be difficult, sometime you just need 

that little bit of extra peer pressure. So we've book two rooms, one 

for quiet study and one for gentle discussion. In the quiet room, just 

shut up and write. In the discussion room, take your time, have a 

coffee, a bite to eat and ask questions of your peers.  

The discussion space is ideal for splitting off into teams to help 

each other write. 
 

There will be free coffee and tea as well as some snacks for 
everyone to get their faces into. 
You're free to stay for as little or as long as you want. 
 

Just come and write! 

For more information and to sign up, check your email from 

us! If you did not get a ticket, don't worry yet - please drop in 

to see if we have a chair for you! 


